From: I

Sent: 15 May 2021 14:27

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Objection to Wilmslow Rugby Club’s Premises Licence application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To the Licensing Officer,

As a resident of_l have many objections to the WRC licence being changed from a Club Premises
Certificate to a Premises licence.

With the new Premises Licence | understand that WRC can have an unlimited number of events for up to 500 people
with music and alcohol And 3 events a year of up to 5000 run by Events Companies ( eg FATSOMA who are
organising Party on the Pitch Sat July 3rd 2021 - 5am to midnight for 18+) My objections are numerous

1: | think there is a great risk of damage to adjoining houses and gardens. WRC has already had several incidents of
vandalism with neighbours having to call the police.

Anti- social and disruptive behaviour late at night in a quiet residential neighbourhood.

2: Heavy equipment lorries accessing the site via Kings Road, already pot holed and in urgent need of repair, could
be a potential safety risk to children and pedestrians.

It has a 20mph speed limit for safety reasons.

Carrwood Road is a private and unmade road, totally unsuitable for heavy and increased traffic.

3: These occasions will inevitably cause public nuisance, with excessive noise from late night outdoor events and
significantly increased traffic and parking issues on a private road and a 20 mph cul de sac.

4: Trying to protect young people at these events is impossible. Nearly half of the grounds boundary is bordered by
a public footpath with no security. So under 18s ( or the unpaying public can access the site with ease. Unless the
organisers propose to have security guards literally standing shoulder to shoulder.

For all these reasons | object to the Premises Licence in its entirety.
| would appreciate acknowledgment of receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPad



